
Bentley ‘Beanies & Bows’ Fundraising Event  
 

Thursday 1st February 
 
Bentley House will be fundraising for Young Minds. Young Minds is one of the UK’s leading 
charities, championing the wellbeing and mental health of young people. 
 
Further information about the charity can be found at this 
link: https://youngminds.org.uk   
 
Bentley House asks that, in return for a £1 donation, the pupils may wear one of the 
following to mark their support for Young Minds:  
 

 A beanie, to be worn outside, before or after school and at break times  

 Girls may choose to wear a bow in their hair and bow ties can be worn by boys or 
girls in place of their school tie.  
 

There is no restriction on the colour of these items.  
 
If pupils choose to take part in this event, they should bring in £1 to their tutor on the 
morning of Thursday 1st February.  
 
All children in Years 3 – 8 are invited to take part in this event. As always, however, it is 
entirely in order for children not to participate if they choose not to do so. 
 
Mr Edward Johnson 
Head of Bentley House 
 

https://youngminds.org.uk/

